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Fourth Outreach to MIQ 1/19/24 8:43am MST 

 
[MIQ], 
 
The charges were enumerated in at least three different emails sent to you: 
one last week and two this week.  
Along with a list of the very specific charges was a list of questions related 
to the charges that we asked you to answer.  
Each of the three emails was also sent to the council, so we are all aware 
that the charges were laid out for you as clearly and plainly as possible 
before we sent them to you via email multiple times with adequate time to 
respond.  
So, why are you asking for them to be sent to you yet again? 
 
Regarding your request to meet us in person at the upcoming general 
conference. As you know, that is being held in the state of New York. Only a 
handful of the women on this council are planning to attend, and therefore, 
that is not a reasonable request. 
 
We are disappointed that you refused to answer our questions. Clearly, you 
have access to email since you have been able to decline our invitations to 
hear your side by email. Your refusal to even answer straightforward, yes/no 
questions such as, "Are you married?" or "Was your 2014 certificate 
revoked?"  is disappointing, and frankly makes many of us wonder why you 
are not willing to defend yourself and the certificate you claim to value. This 
is the fifth email you have sent us without an answer to even one of our 
questions. 
 
Safe travels, 
Amberli 

 
 
 

 


